
UPDATE
Wednesday, September 1, 2021
Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

You will receive an updated letter from me, regarding all of the Protocols for the Return to School.
Please note that according to Our Governor, The Suffolk Department of Health, All of the other Catholic High Schools
on Long Island, the schools in our Diocese, the Brooklyn Diocese and the Archdiocese of New York MASKS WILL BE
REQUIRED FOR THE START OF THIS SCHOOL YEAR. THIS PRACTICE WILL BE EVALUATED
THROUGHOUT THE YEAR AND IT IS OUR HOPE IF THE NUMBERS GO DOWN WE WILL BE ABLE TO
ADJUST THIS POLICY.

At this time VACCINATIONS FOR COVID 19 ARE NOT REQUIRED FOR OUR STUDENTS.  As I have been
saying throughout the pandemic, I urge you to speak to your Physician concerning what is best for your child.

Brother David's September Newsletter

COVID INFORMATION:
● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing.
● Our Covid 19 Updates page has moved under the ‘Resources’ tab on the homepage

ACADEMIC EVENTS:

Our Faculty and Staff returns this week for Retreat and Orientation Days.
● Summer assignment resources and ebooks can be accessed through our school library.  Click on “Accessit” or

“Sora” app on school iPads. If you need assistance over the summer email library@stanthonyshs.org.
● If You are interested in becoming a HOST FAMILY for Our International Students, please call the school and

reach out to at extension 312
● Orientation for all students is set for the Week of September 6. Our Seniors arrive September 7, The Junior

Class September 8, Sophomores, Sept 9 and the Freshmen September 10.

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES .
● Fall Sports began last week, Mr. Joe Minucci will be keeping you all updated with Guidelines etc.
● FRESHMEN ADVENTURELAND sponsored by SALT (St. Anthony’s Leadership Team) is set for Thursday,

SEPTEMBER 9 FROM  4:00PM - 7:00 PM

ADMISSIONS:
● If you have an 8th Grader and wish to apply for the Class of 2025, visit the Admissions Page:

www.stanthonyshs.org/applying-to-saint-anthonys
● Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and

Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
We are nearing the completion of the Newly named Brother James McVeigh Retreat and Kolbe Center.
All things are going really well. It is looking Great!!!!!

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/September-NEwlsetter.pdf
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DEVELOPMENT/ALUMNI EVENTS:
Alumni: Black and Gold Alumni Golf Outing: Took place on July 30th. What a Great Event, special thanks to Miss
Denise Creighton and Mr. with Wieczorek for all of their hard work.

● Padre Pio Fund: Challenge Goal $750,000 Raised to Date: $661,650
● Friar Nation Fund: Goal: $250,000 Raised to Date: $221,029
● Susan & Gerald O'Shea Innovation Center: Capital Campaign Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: $274,200
● Scholarship Funds: Raised to Date: $ 70,525
● Our Lady of the Angels Chapel: Capital Campaign Goal: $150,000 Raised to Date: $61,370
● Saint Anthony's Business & Entrepreneurship Center:

Capital Campaign-Phase One Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: $505,000
Phase Two Goal: $500,000

● Friars Forever Fund: Goal: To engage 100 individuals/families Total to Date: 24
● Brother James McVeigh, OSF Retreat & Kolbe Center:Goal $150,000 Raised to Date: $35,970
● Legacy & Memorial Bricks: Raised to Date: $4,500
● William and Christine Entenmann Science Center: $100,000 donation
● Saint Anthony's Alumni Business Directory:Please go to the website: stanthonyshs.org Click on the Development

Link and then click Business Directory to register.
● 31st Annual Saint Anthony's Golf Classic: May 3rd - Honoring Patrick Fazio '83, We raised $210,000 !!!! All

proceeds went to the Richie Reichert ‘70 Athletic Complex coming in 2022
● Construction continues on  the New St. Anthony Business and Entrepreneur Center. All things are progressing

on schedule. I can’t wait for you to see the progress being made.

FINAL THOUGHTS:
As you Know, Saint Anthony’s High School Family lost a Wonderful Young Man, Rising Senior Ralph Silvestri to
Cancer over the weekend. I want to thank so many of you who attend the Wake and The Funeral, our SA family will
continue to support the Silvestre Family If you wish to send cards, Mass Cards etc. to the family here is the address.
The Silvestri Family

4 Camden Court
Medford, New York  11763

I ask that you continue to pray for the family and in a special way our Senior Class. Ralph was a most important
member of the Class, he was such a Credit to His Family, Friends and our family here at Saint Anthony’s HS. His
friends are special people who need our support and prayers.
Brother David

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,
Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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